
Canada Running Series
2 Berkeley St, Unit 305 | Toronto, ON | M5A 4J5

416.944.2765 |runCRS.com

Mayor Patrick Brown
City of Brampton
2 Wellington Street, West
Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2

RE: Canada Running Series Support Letter for a Race in Brampton

Dear Mayor Brown,

As per our recent discussion, Canada Running Series would like to select the City of Brampton
as one of its signature training runs as a part of our annual running program.

Canada Running Series is Canada’s premier road race series, offering seven annual events
nationwide. Since 2017, CRS’s flagship event, the TCS Toronto Waterfront Marathon, has served as
the Athletics Canada National Marathon Championship race and has doubled as the Olympic trials. In
2022, CRS raised $4.2 million for over 240 local charities through their Charitable efforts.

Using innovation and organization as guiding principles, Canada Running Series stages great
experiences for runners of all levels, from Canadian Olympians to recreational and charity runners.
With  a mission of “building community through the sport of running,” CRS is committed to making
sport part  of sustainable communities and the city-building process.

The run, to be held this summer in 2023 as one of our three training runs, will bring a sense of
community and promote healthy living in the City of Brampton. Canada Running Series is excited to
work alongside the City of Brampton to bring this training run to life. We would like to work with the city
of Brampton to pursue this opportunity with the goal of using it as a jumping off point for a future larger
road race in Brampton in June of 2024.

Kindly,

Charlotte Brookes (she/her) | National Event Director | 2 Berkeley St., suite 305, Toronto, ON, M5A 4J5
Canada Running Series | www.canadarunningseries.com


